I am writing to you to condemn the harassment of Abdallah Abu Rahma and other

Palestinian human rights defenders in the Occupied Palestinian Territories.

I ask you to protect the right to freedom of expression and assembly by rescinding

punitive measures which restrict Palestinians’right to gather for peaceful protests.

Thank you very much for your attention.

Sincerely yours,



